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On November 23, 2010 Milwaukee County Deputy Sheriff Donna Scalise was operating a county squad on a road adjacent to the 5600 block of South Pennsylvania Avenue in Cudahy.  After stopping for a stop sign the deputy decided to back her car so that she could turn the squad around.  However, the deputy did not notice the presence of a 2010 Nissan Altima which was located immediately behind her also stopped.  Before she could stop the squad it struck the front of the Altima.  Per department policy the accident was investigated by the City of Cudahy Police Department.  

All parties agreed that Milwaukee County is responsible for the damages caused by the incident.  Mr. Paluszynski submitted an estimate in the amount of $643.74 for the repair.  The county’s insurer has accepted this estimate and now recommends that Mr. Paluszynski be paid $643.74 in full settlement of the claim arising out of the November 23, 2010 motor vehicle accident.

Please forward this matter to the Judiciary Committee so that it may be placed on the agenda for its next meeting.  Corporation Counsel will appear to recommend the approval of this payment.  Thank you.
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	Date Claim Filed: 		December 6, 2010


		











